
This week at school we began learning about all of the fun tools in 
our classroom that we can use for crafts.

On Monday, we learned a new phrase: “Dot, dot, not a lot”.  This 
phrase helps remind our kiddos that when using liquid glue, we do 
not always need a lot of glue, that we can complete our craft with 

just small dots.  They did a very good job at this!

On Tuesday, we used glue sticks.  We practiced waking up “Mr. 
Glue”, by pulling off his cap and twisting him up (just a little bit, not 
too much).  Once we did that, they covered up black dots on their 
papers and stuck different colored circles to it.  Everyone was so 

careful while doing this project.  It was great seeing how hard they 
all worked!

During our free time on Wednesday, Miss Ilia came in with 
Charlotte to play with us.  She loves being taken care of and 

pampered in our vet center.  We also got to paint back to school 
pictures with our new watercolor paints!

We have been loving all of this beautiful September weather!  
We’ve been getting out on the playground a lot and the kids love it!

Next week we will be talking about how special we are, our friends, 
and sharing together.

You may bring in any item of your child’s choosing again for show & 
share next week.
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Friday, September 29th 
School Picture Day

(More Information to Come Home Soon)

Friday, September 29th

Field Trip Permission Slips Due

Friday, October 6th 
Kelkenberg Farm Field Trip

NO AFTER SCHOOL

Monday, October 9th 
Columbus Day, NO SCHOOL

If you would like to 

send in a sweatshirt 

with your child to keep 

at school in case they 

get cold, please do so.
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